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Verifying a votor's identy is achievable in many ways.  In person voting disinfranches 

limited and non-ambulatory elderly, people who work during poll hours, or people 

whose work envirnomnet does not allow the freedom to reach polls during hours 

open. 

I have used vote by mail and unattended ballot drop off.   I do not see the necessity 

of presenting credentials at a physical polling place.    

This bill presume fraud has occured in Oregon elections.  According to audits, very 

few incidence of voter fraud have occured.   

 Vote by mail seems the most progressive way to enfranchise all legal votors.   Now 

that the DMV has addressed the problem of non citizens registering to vote, this 

issue is moot, and only crafted to sway votes to one party. 

 

Let's be clear:  the most efficient way to address qualified Oregonians ability to vote 

is to vote by mail.   


